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From: Don Huling
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: PSE natural gas rate increase
Date: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 9:44:11 AM
Attachments: Screen Shot 2019-02-05 at 9.25.51 AM.png


PSE’s request for a natural gas rate increase is not in line with the current or future gas price predictions per the chart below and news articles predicting high
gas production and continuing low prices.  While there were higher prices last summer when gas usage was lower for residences.  Commercial usage stays about
the same year around so they were the larger users during the price spike.  They should be the ones providing the bulk of the makeup revenue not us
homeowners as the proposed rate increases show.  You (UTC) should get the rates adjusted to provide fairness in pricing/costs.  


Sincerely,
Don Huling, PSE residential customer
17117 SE 329th St.
Auburn, WA 98092
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